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After 7 weeks of lockdown, Indiana allows for
churches to meet in person again. Our first

Sunday we had 25 people. We are now at 80% of
our pre-covid numbers.

A couple reaches out to us to begin
the healing process over an abortion
decision they made as a married couple.

ONE-ON-ONE BIBLE STUDY

A man contemplating suicide is invited to
church. He begins to attend regularly and
meet with Curtis for a weekly Bible Study.
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About 40% of all support raised is used in
ministry expenses. This covers items like home
office costs, hospitality, materials/supplies,
and gas money.

This year half of our ministry has been done
online with Virtual Bible Studies, Ladies
Devotions, Grief Share, Church services,
Board and Prayer Meetings and Awanas.

DID YOU KNOW?

God is the great provider and He has
provided us in this year of uncertainty. We
still need $4.,500 to reach our Support Goal
by the end of December. V

We hope you have seen a glimpse of God at work this past year. Ministry has
adapted and changed a lot this year- but continues and grows! We praise the
Lord for how we have seen Him move this year and we know He is still on His
throne. We hope you are encouraged! We are so thankful for you! Thank you for

reading our annual update, all your prayers, and your financial investment in this
ministry.

Curtis & Kachiel
Neatk & Hannak

Sign up for monthly ministry updates! Send an email request to: rhoadarmer@beonetogether.com






